ST HELENS REFEREES’ SOCIETY

Minutes of the Monthly Meeting held at Greenalls on Monday 2th November 2015
The Chairman opened the meeting at 19:45 and welcomed all members and guests in attendance.

Minutes of the last monthly meeting: Proposed: Mark Dransfield and Seconded: Paul Russell - that they be accepted as a true and accurate record.  

No matters arising
Secretary’s Report: 

Thanks to Steve Clarke who stood in for Secretary at the October meeting.

Chairman’s Report:

Peter thanked everybody for the excellent turn out for tonight’s meeting with guest speaker Bobby Madley.
Fitness training taking place at Sutton leisure centre running track every Wednesday. Time’s have changed to 1845-1945.  If you plan to take part, please contact Peter Nurse or John Blackburn who run the training sessions.
Champions League buster tickets are still available from Ste Clarke - £5.00 per team
Treasurer’s Report: 

CASH - £256.17
BANK - £538.87

TOTAL - £759.04

SUPLIES - £82

A.O.B :
Kristian Silcock advised that referees under the age of 26 can contact him or LCFA if they are interested in becoming a part of the county FA’s young potential referee group. 
Training Slot :
St Helens society welcomed premier league referee Bobby Madley to this months meeting. Bobby gave an excellent presentation outlining the problems faced by PGMOL officials along with the immense enjoyment he gets from being at the top level of refereeing in this country. Bobby used video examples of games he was involved with to highlight his points and involved the younger guests. 
A vote of thanks was given to Bobby for providing a very enjoyable and informative training slot.
Next meeting is: Monday 7th December 2015
